The Beeches Primary School

Dear Parents

We wanted to let you know that we have been given the opportunity to
attend the history and heritage festival in the cathedral grounds on Friday
the 14th June, during regular school time.

All of year 5 will be attending this exciting event that runs on into the
weekend.

They will be meeting different reenactors from various points in time,
taking part in a Victorian craft activity and much much more.

Children will need to be provided with a packed lunch, those that receive
free school meals will be provided a packed lunch by the school.

If possible, please put lunches in a back pack style bag as the children
will need to carry it around with them all day. They will need to be

wearing their school uniform and be ready for any weather eventuality as
we will be outside most of the day.

Yours sincerely

Mr Butters and the year 5 teachers
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